HARYANA STATE POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
C-11 Sector-6, Panchkula
Pt — 0172- 577870-73, Fax No. 2581201

Order

It was agreed by all State Pollution Control Board’s during the 56"
conference of Chairmen & Member Secretaries held on 31.08.10 at New Delhi
that online information on Grossly Polluting Industries (GPI) be given and placed
on website. Hence, the status of GPI units has been placed on the website of the
Board. All the Regional Officers / Field Officers are required to check the status
and send the updated status to the Head Office on regular basis. It is the
responsibility of the Regicnal Office to get the status updated on website both in

e writing and telephonically.
Dated, Panchkula the Dr A. S. Chahal,
13" September, 2011 : ) Chairman.
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A copy of the acove is forwarded to the foliowing for information and
necessary action please:-

1. All the Regicnzi Officers.
2. All the Lab incharges.

3. All Officers in the Head Office dealing consent. They are requested to
check the status regularly and ensure compliance from non complying
units.

4. Sh Sandeep Sharma, Computer Operator. He is requested to regularly
upload the status on the website given by the Planning Section.

ar

n(/b -_';i\

Superintetidant (PLG)
For Chairman

5. PSto Chairman/PA to MS.



